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Gender equality and inclusivity. Finland plans to
give all new parents the same leave

The new reforms will give the same amount of leave to both parents, regardless of their
gender, a move the government said promotes gender equality and inclusivity.

Parents in Finland will be given the same amount of parental leave, regardless of their gender or
whether they are a child’s biological parents, the government announced.

The changes, which were announced Wednesday and could come into effect as early as 2021, are a
bid to promote gender equality and inclusivity for same-sex couples and to encourage fathers to
take as much time off work as mothers...
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